
Much Wenlock Town Council and Associates submission support 

 

A0231 Mr. Howard Horsley 

A0307 Mr. Alan Edwards 

A0337 Mrs Mary Phillips 

A0416 Mr. Clive Morley 

A0469 Much Wenlock Civic Society  

A0470 Mr. John O'Dowd 

A0471 Mrs. Susan O’Dowd 

 

From: Howard Horsley <xxxxxxxxxxxxxxxx>  

Sent: 29 May 2022 21:54 

To: Programme Officer <Programme.Officer@shropshire.gov.uk> 

Subject: ID reference: A0231 Howard Horsley 

Dear Ms Trueman, 

Thank you for your recent email concerning the public examination of the Shropshire 

Local Plan.  It does not take much imagination to recognise that taking over such an 

onerous responsibility at short notice in the middle of preparations must be rather 

daunting.  Noting that your email was sent on a Sunday evening, I trust that you can 

somehow manage this demanding task without undue personal cost. 

I can confirm that I am in full support of all aspects of the joint submission for the 

hearing, made on behalf of the Much Wenlock Town Council, the Much Wenlock 

Refresh Group, the Much Wenlock Civic Society and many individual residents.  This 

joint submission has already been forwarded both by email and as hard copy on 

paper.   

My support for this entire submission covering all 8 matters means that I have given 

notice that I no longer require to be heard at any point purely on my own 

behalf.  However, I anticipate that I will in due course be named by the Town Council 

to present an aspect of the joint case, probably on Matter 2 Questions 20 – 25 

inclusive. 

I trust that this will assist in rationalising representation from Much Wenlock on 

important issues. 

Many thanks, Howard Horsley 

  

mailto:howard.horsley@btinternet.com
mailto:Programme.Officer@shropshire.gov.uk


 

From: Mary Phillips <xxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxx > 

Sent: 29 May 2022 21:04:32 (UTC+00:00) Dublin, Edinburgh, Lisbon, London 

To: Kerry Trueman <Kerry.Trueman@shropshire.gov.uk> 

Subject: Re: Shropshire Local Plan examination update 

Dear Kerry  

 

A0337 Mrs Mary Phillips 

 

Thank you for your email. 

I confirm that I do not wish to participate at the hearings.  The points in my statement, which I stand 

by, have also been well covered - and in more detail - by others.   

I am in full support of the statement which has been sent by Much Wenlock Town Council. 

Kind regards 

Mary Phillips 

 

From: Alan Edwards <xxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxx > 

Sent: 30 May 2022 20:11:06 (UTC+00:00) Dublin, Edinburgh, Lisbon, London 

To: Kerry Trueman <Kerry.Trueman@shropshire.gov.uk> 

Subject: Re: Shropshire Local Plan examination update 

Dear Kerry 

 

Thank you for the information. I can confirm that I do not wish to speak at the 

hearings. My views are well expressed in the joint  submission of the Much Wenlock 

Town Council, The Much Wenlock Refresh Group and the Much Wenlock Civic 

Society which I understand has already been formally submitted to you. I can confirm 

my full support for the contents of the joint submission. 

Kind regards 

 

Alan E. 
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From: john o'dowd <xxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxx > 

Sent: 25 May 2022 22:56 

To: Programme Officer <Programme.Officer@shropshire.gov.uk> 

Subject: FW: EIP A0470 John O'Dowd  

  
Dear Julie, 

  
I write to confirm that I join in and support the written submission of the new Much Wenlock Town 
Council, Refresh, the Much Wenlock Civic Society and others. 
  
Yours sincerely 
  
John O’Dowd 
 

 

From: Susan O'Dowd <xxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxx > 

Sent: 25 May 2022 22:58 

To: Programme Officer <Programme.Officer@shropshire.gov.uk> 

Subject: EIP Much Wenlock Civic Society A0469   

Dear Julie  

 
The Civic Society has decided to support the written submission 

being made on behalf of the community by the new Town Council in cooperation 

with the Refresh Group and numerous individuals. 

 

The Civic Society expects that at least one of its representatives 

will be designated to lead on one of the Matters on behalf of the entire 

Community at the verbal presentation. 

 

We  hope that this broad community approach will 

meet with approval in simplifying the progress of the hearings. 

 

Kind regards 

 

John O'Dowd 

Authorised Signatory 
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From: Susan O'Dowd <xxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxx > 

Sent: 25 May 2022 23:09 

To: Programme Officer <Programme.Officer@shropshire.gov.uk> 

Subject: EIP A0471 - Susan O'Dowd  

  

Dear Julie 

 

I am supporting the written submission being made by the new Town Council which includes support 

from the Refresh Group, M W Civic Society and many individuals. 

 

Susan O'Dowd 

 

 

From: Clive Morley <xxxxxxxxxxxxxxx > 

Sent: 31 May 2022 09:42:17 (UTC+00:00) Dublin, Edinburgh, Lisbon, London 

To: Kerry Trueman <Kerry.Trueman@shropshire.gov.uk> 

Subject: Re: Shropshire Local Plan examination update 

Good morning Kerry,  

Thank you for your email. 

I confirm that I do not wish to speak at the Stage 1 hearing. 

I also confirm that I am in full support of all aspects of the joint submission for the hearing, made on 

behalf of the Much Wenlock Town Council, the Much Wenlock Refresh Group, the Much Wenlock 

Civic Society and many individual residents like myself. I understand that this joint submission has 

already been forwarded both by email and as hard copy.  

Kind regards, 

 

Clive Morley 
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